
Meet  LEE  OTTMAN:  SCFOL
Volunteer Chair

VOLUNTEERS:  What  would  we  do  without  our  SCFOL/library
volunteers? Erma Bombeck once described a dream in which

all of the volunteers sailed away to another land. Hospitals,
libraries,  schools  and  non-profits  came  to  a  standstill.
Between July 1 and December 31, 2014, our SCFOL volunteers
donated 4,427 hours….that’s equivalent to four and one-half
FREE employees. THANK YOU!  We welcome Lee Ottman, our new
SCFOL Volunteer Chair. This energetic lady will be updating
our volunteer data base, and is asking current and future
volunteers to complete the  SCFOL Volunteer Information Sheet 
or pick one up at the library. This information is for your
protection and is required of all volunteers by the FSDPL
insurance  carrier.  Please  return  applications  “attention
volunteers”  to  the  library  or  email  them  to  Lee  at
volunteers@sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org.  She  says,  “We
will need to be ready for the new library when it becomes a
reality. More space means more activities and more volunteers
needed, but we will rely on the experience and dedication of
those of you who have been so loyal. I can’t wait to meet and
talk with each of you, and of course, we always welcome new
volunteers”
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